
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 December 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Bridlington and Nafferton 121C and 122B Bus Services 
 
I am writing to advise you that East Yorkshire Buses have just informed us of some changes 
to the 121C and 122B services that serve Bridlington and the surrounding areas, through to 
Nafferton and then Driffield School & Sixth Form.  
 
The bus company have informed us that, due to industry pressures and in particular inflation, 
it is no longer viable for them to continue to run the services as they are. East Yorkshire Buses 
are reluctant to withdraw the services fully, so with effect from Sunday 28 January 2024, the 
routes will be combined into a new route – Service D1. The new route will cover the following 
stops: 
 
122B 
 
Outbound journey    Return journey 
 
07.35 Bessingby Road   15.40 Driffield School 
07.45 Bridlington Bus Station   15.45 Nafferton Westgate 
08.00 Boynton     15.53 Ruston Parva 
08.05 Rudston     15.58 Kilham (Church) 
08.10 Kilham (Church)   16.03 Rudston 
08.15 Ruston Parva    16.08 Boynton 
08.25 Nafferton Westgate   16.23 Bridlington Bus Station 
08.30 Driffield School    16.33 Bessingby Road 
 
The new service will no longer cover the stops in Carnaby, Thornholme, Burton Agnes and 
Nafferton Cross Keys. However, Thornholme and Burton Agnes are already covered on the 
school services run by the council and all students in Nafferton will be collected from the one 
bus stop moving forward. 
 
This is the decision of the bus company and the school has not been consulted over the 
changes. If you have any questions however, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
office@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs W Watkins 
Administration Manager 
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